
 

 
 
No.04 of 2022 
 
 
22 January 2022 
  
 
To: Port Users and Tenants 
 

FIRE ALARM SYSTEM WORK FOR JURONG PORT TANK TERMINALS ON 24TH 
AND 25TH JANUARY 2022 

 
Dear All, 
 
Please be informed that Jurong Port Tank Terminals will be conducting fire alarm 
system work at JPTT premises as per below schedule.  
 
24th Jan 2022 from 9.00am to 6.00pm 
 
25th Jan 2022 from 9.00am to 6.00pm 
 
Please remain calm upon the activation of the fire alarm system and no response is 
required. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Jurong Port Tank Terminals Pte Ltd 
For Jurong Port Pte Ltd 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(This is a computer generated circular and does not require a signature.) 


